
Week of 6th April 2020 

Dear Class 3, 

Happy Easter! I hope you all had a lovely time 
celebrating at home. Did the Easter Bunny vis-
it your house? I had a lot of fun helping Mrs 
Cameron’s girls find their eggs. Here are a few 
things I’ve been up to this past week. Miss you 
all! 

  
My selfie with Maddie and 
Greg during their Let’s Go 
Live programme. It was all 

about space this past week! 
Reminded me of our ‘Out of 

this World’ topic. 

Baking! 

This was a Mary Berry 
recipe from the BBC 
Good Food website. 

Chocolate chip banana 
bread.  

Yummmmmmyyyyy!!!!! 
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Building time :-) 

Cooking homemade sausage 
rolls. They were really easy! All I needed was puff pastry, 
sausage meat and an egg (for glazing). 

Clapping for the NHS 



Week of 6th April 2020 

  

Talking to family and friends over 
FaceTime, including Nana Canada! 

Reading ‘The Magic Place’ by Chris Wormell and the most 
recent issue of the ‘Whizz, Pop, Bang’ magazine. 

Spending as much time as possible outside. 
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Science and  

making rockets! 

 

We crushed up some soluble 
headache tablets, put them 
in bottles with water, made 

sure the lid was on tight, 
shook them, turned them 
upside down and waited! 

 

 

 

Can you explain the science 
behind the reaction? 


